May 15th, 2017
Dear Parents,

It is time to begin thinking about the Grade 9 French trip to Quebec City next year. I am hoping to find out how many students (and parents) are interested in going. Dates for the trip will be March 24th-29th, 2018.
Attached please find the itinerary for this year’s trip. There may be some minor changes, but generally it will be the same. The cost of the trip was as follows (20 paying students):

1. $680.00 – cost of individual student package (included in this price is: hotel, food, tour guide, cost of bus in Quebec City, cost of entrance fees into activities)

2. $950.00 – cost of flight to Quebec City

3. $85.00 – cost of bus trip to and from Calgary

TOTAL COST: $1715.00 (**amounts are approximate)
Cost for adults is slightly higher due to single ($1120.00) or double  ($873.00)occupancy at the hotel. The total cost for next year’s trip is subject to change depending on the cost of airfare and the number of students and adults going. 

It is possible to purchase non-refundable cancellation insurance. This year costs were: ages 0-29 @ $42.31, 30-39 @ $45.98, 40-49 @ $59.08, 50-59 @ $95.82

If you would like further information regarding the trip, or are definitely interested in sending your child (and yourself), please come to a short meeting on Tuesday, May 30th at 7 pm in Mrs. Johnson’s room (36). If you cannot make the meeting, but are interested in sending your child, or would like further information, please call the school (381-0953) or email me (johnsonje@holyspirit.ab.ca) on or before May 30th.  I will assume that your child is not going on the trip if you do not come to the meeting or contact me by this date.
Thank you,

Jessica Johnson 
